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Maria:
ROIC would welcome the opportunity to introduce High Density Residential to our Redondo Beach
Plaza. I have attached some examples of other properties we own where we have recently completed
or are in the process of entitling/permitting densification efforts which includes residential
components.
 
Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance in this endeavor.
 
 
Sincerely:  
 
 
 
 
Robert Doran
Director of Development & Construction

RETAIL OPPORTUNITY INVESTMENTS CORP
11250 El Camino Real, Suite #200
San Diego, CA 92130
Office: 858-255-4920
 

From: Elina Covarrubias <ecovarrubias@roireit.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 5:46 PM
To: Robert Doran <rdoran@roireit.net>
Cc: Stuart Tanz <stanz@roireit.net>; Richard Schoebel <rschoebel@roireit.net>; Francesca Busalacchi
<fbusalacchi@roireit.net>
Subject: General Plan Update - Redondo/"Opportunity Area" Designation - 4001 INGLEWOOD AVE
AND 4051 INGLEWOOD AVE
 
 
 
















